Jenuary 19, 1989

Reverent W. Eric Carson

Duke Memorial United Methodist Churd

Durham, North Carolina 27701

Dear Reverend Carson:

At a recent meeting of the Executive Board of United Methodist Women
there was considerable discussion regarding the mailing of the Bulletin
and Insights to the membership. This discussion and review resulted in
a reoommendation that the Bulleltd be mailed weekly and that Insights

be published and mailed on a monthly basks.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely yours,

Hilda Coble, President

Beulah Latta, Recording Secretary

cc: Rev. Omar Fink, Council on Ministries
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